
 

 

Year 2 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Please note there has been a change to the Year 2 Wolds Gym visits.  The classes 

will now be doing alternate weeks at the gym starting with Dragonflies on Friday 8th 

April, please see the dates below: - 

Dragonflies 
 
 

Friday 8th April, Friday 6th May, 
Friday 20th May, Friday 10th June, 
Friday 24th June and Friday 8th July 
 

Grasshoppers  
 

Friday 29th April, Friday 13th May, 
Friday 27th May, Friday 17th June, 
Friday 1st July and Friday 15th July 
 

 

The children will need to come into school wearing their normal PE kit, with long hair 

tied back please.  Please can Grasshoppers clink on the link included in the email 

and complete the Google form to enable your child to take part by Friday 8th April. 

Dragonflies a reminder text and Google link to the consent form will be sent out if 

you have not already given consent. 

Apologies for the change and if you have any further queries, please do not hesitate 
to contact us, many thanks. 
 
 

Driffield Northfield Infant School 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


